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Re:   Application of Dominion Energy Utah to Amortize the Conservation Enabling Tariff 

Balancing Account, Docket No. 23-057-19;  
Application of Dominion Energy Utah to Amortize the Energy Efficiency Deferred 
Account Balance, Docket No. 23-057-20;  
Application of Dominion Energy Utah for an Adjustment to the Low Income/Energy 
Assistance Rate, Docket No. 23-057-21; and  
Application of Dominion Energy Utah to Change the Infrastructure Rate 
Adjustment, Docket No. 23-057-22 

 
Dear Mr. Mendenhall: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Dominion Energy Utah’s (DEU) 
January 2, 2024 filing of Tariff sheets (“Tariff Filings”), which were filed in compliance with 
the PSC’s Order issued on December 21, 2023 in the referenced dockets (“December 
Order”). The Tariff Filing states that the Tariff sheets do not constitute a violation of state 
law or PSC rule. 
 
 The Division of Public Utilities (DPU) submitted comments in the referenced dockets 
on January 16, 2024 and recommends the PSC (1) acknowledge DEU’s Tariff Filings in 
Dockets No. 23-057-19, 23-057-21, and 23-057-22, and (2) approve DEU’s Tariff Filing in 
Docket No. 23-057-20. DPU states that the Tariff Filings accurately represent the rates 
approved in the PSC’s December Order.1 
 

 
1 While DPU’s comments in Docket No. 23-057-20 recommend the PSC “approve” rather than 
“acknowledge” DEU’s Tariff Filing in such docket, the PSC interprets DPU’s comments to “approve” as 
recommending the PSC “acknowledge” DEU’s Tariff Filing in Docket No. 23-057-20.  
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 Based on the PSC’s review of DEU’s Tariff Filings and DPU’s comments and 
recommendation, the PSC acknowledges that DEU’s Tariff Filings comply with the PSC’s 
December Order. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#332036 
 


